
From: PUCWeb Notification
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Tuesday, July 19, 2022 7:00:07 AM

The following comments were submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Lyle Zufelt
Submission Time: Jul 18 2022 11:08PM
Email: zufeltco@netzero.net
Telephone: 208-989-8259
Address: 9965 GRAND TARGHEE TRL
Middleton, ID 83644

Name of Utility Company: Idaho Power

Case ID: IPC-E-22-22

Comment: "I have spoken with several neighbors about Idaho Power's plan to reduce the 
credit for electricity generation by customers with solar panels. One was getting ready to have 
them installed by BigDogSolar. They have all put their plans on hold awaiting the decision 
regarding this situation. With the federal government talking about removing dams on the 
Snake River I would hope that Idaho Power would be looking at every way they could 
increase the power needed to supply their expanding customer base with the necessary 
electricity when needed. Their effort to reduce the credit for solar panels may create an energy 
crisis with no solution. Thank you for your time and consideration."
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